
 
 
 
To:   Board of Education 
From:   David Perkins, Principal  
Date:   March 18, 2020 
Subject:  Large Donation Approval Request 
 
The administration recommends that the Wenatchee School Board of Education approves the 
receipt of a donation of $10,068.80 from the Sunnyslope Elementary School PTSA.  The purpose 
of the donation is for the purchase of 30 Chromebook devices and a charge cart to house those 
devices.   
 
The Sunnyslope Elementary PTSA fundraised this spring and last fall in order to pay for this 
expenditure.  The school community is excited for the use of additional technology hardware. 
 
 
Educationally Yours, 
 
 
Dave Perkins, Ed.D 
Principal 


